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Paragraph #21 Session #20 (2021)

Full Text

With few commendable exceptions, indigenous peoples have been neglected in
large part in the contingency measures of government authorities in response to
the coronavirus disease (COVID-19) pandemic. As a result, their needs and
requirements are not taken adequately into account or addressed by national
programmes and policies. The Permanent Forum agrees with the United Nations
Special Rapporteur on the rights of indigenous peoples that effective responses to
the pandemic and recovery measures need to be a collaborative effort between
indigenous institutions and State institutions. Combining indigenous knowledge of
what is best for indigenous communities with State services and financial support
will ensure effective outcomes.
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